
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Jeremy Joseph, a Tigard constituent. 
 
I am a big supporter of HB 2578. This bill will allow the brightest minds to run for office, and not just the 
ones with the biggest pocket books or richest supporters. This is a true display of democracy and not 
just a representation of the richest. 
 
I encourage you strongly to support HB 2578 for all Oregonians, not just some. I thank you for your 
consideration and trust you will do the right thing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Jeremy Joseph 
710 SE 17th Ave 
Portland, OR 97214-2668 
 
 
 


